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The expert from the United Kingdom reminds the Sub-Committee of the work carried out by the Secretariat 
assisted by Keith Bradley (United Kingdom) in producing INF 86 for the 25th session in July. In addition the 
expert from the United Kingdom also notes the paper presented by the expert from the Netherlands in 
ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2004/69 on developing the dangerous goods list in a systematic form.  
 
The expert from the United Kingdom believes that during the coming biennium further work should continue 
on developing the Guiding Principles and putting them on the UNECE website. It is to be hoped that experts 
will consider this a useful tool and provide comments to the Secretariat to improve the current layout and 
content of the Guiding Principles. The expert from the United Kingdom would be happy to provide 
assistance to the secretariat in continuing this work. 
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